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Carmel Edwards 
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Email: eip.secretary@london.gov.uk 

 

7 December 2018 

Dear Carmel 

Draft New London Plan – Matters 14 and 16. Further submissions by Heathrow Strategic 

Planning Group (2478) 

I attach electronic copies of two further written submissions in relation to Matters 14 and 16 from 

the HSPG, two paper copies of each have also been posted.  

These are written submissions as the HSPG has not been called to appear at these two Hearing 

Sessions. However, we would be happy to do so if this would be helpful to the inquiry.  

However, the HSPG will be appearing at the Hearing Session for Matter 87 (Aviation) and we 

intend to submit more detailed information at that time in our Hearing Statement; it may be that 

any matters arising at Matter 14 and 16 are best addressed then.  

If you have any queries please direct these to: Michael Thornton – HSPG Spatial Planning Lead 

on 07933 715 615 or either of: 

michael@heathrowstrategicplanninggroup.com   

michael.meritthornton@outlook.com 

Yours sincerely 

 

Brendon Walsh 

Chairman 

Heathrow Strategic Planning Group 

Enc: Further written submissions for Matter 14 and Matter 16 
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